
  

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 27 June 2022 

 

SPORTS DAY SUCCESS 

It was wonderful to be able to bring the whole school 

together last week for the return of sports day! The 

atmosphere was electric on the sports field, Mr Baker was 

back with his brilliant commentating skills, and our house 

teams were hugely comptetitive, whatever event they 

were participating in.  

By the time the final race had been run, and the scores 

totalled, two teams emeregd victorious. The Sports Cup 

was awarded to Phoenix, while the overall House 

Cup went to Dragon. 

Congratulations to both teams on such a 

successful result, but also well done to all the 

students who took part and helped make sports 

day such a wonderful occasion. 

"This world would be a whole lot better if we just made 

an effort to be less horrible to one another." –  

Elliot Page 

NATIONAL CAREERS SERVICE – POST EXAM SUPPORT 

With exams ending, many pupils will be preparing to take their next step into 

further academic studies or the workplace – which we know can be confusing 

and feel a bit daunting. 

Throughout the summer, the National Careers Service is running a series of 

webinars for parents and carers of young people who are expecting their 

exam results this August.  

They will be able to learn more about how to support their children with 

advice about choices and careers, including useful information sources, advice 

for results day and a Q&A with a panel of experts. The webinars schedule is 

now available. 

 

FULLBROOK SUMMER 

CONCERT 

Our summer concert returns on 

Wednesday 20 July in the 

main hall.  

Entry to this event is free, you 

just need to confirm your 

attendance using the QR code 

on the poster so that we have an 

idea of numbers. (see page 4).  

  

There will also be a cash bar 

offering refreshments on the 

night, and a donation bucket on 

the door once the concert is 

over.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/exam-results-101-what-you-need-to-know-as-parents-and-carers-tickets-342681428377?aff=TeacherBulletin?utm_source=28%20June%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19


  

REFURBISHMENT OF C BLOCK TOILETS 

As explained in a letter to parents/carers last week, the C block girls' toilets are 

being refurbished and converted to unisex toilets for September.  All unisex 

toilets have individual floor to ceiling cubicals, with shared hand washing 

facilitites. This means that, by September, Fullbrook will have two sets of girls' 

toilets, two sets of boys' toilets and two sets of unisex toilets as well as the boys 

and girls' toilets in the sports hall for use during PE lessons and the existing 

disabled toilet facilitates. From September, students will be able to choose use 

any of the toilet facilities appropriate to them. 

Unisex toilets are being employed everywhere from event venues and 

restaurants to work places and schools. In schools, unisex washrooms have been 

shown to cut down bullying dramatically as it removes the closed-off confined 

spaces where this can commonly occur. The space can be more open by design, 

which also prevents vandalism and other misbehaviour as the area is used by a 

wider number of students, and can be monitored more effectively. Unisex toilets 

are also more inclusive. 

At Fullbrook we aim to support all our students which is why we will have a 

range of toilet facilitites on our site. Images of the current unisex toilet facilitites 

can be seen below. : 

 

FULLBROOK SUMMER CONCERT 

Our summer concert returns on Wednesday 20 July in the main hall. Entry to 

this event is free, you just need to confirm your attendance using the QR code 

on the poster so that we have an idea of numbers. (see page 4).  There will 

also be a cash bar offering refreshments on the night, and a donation bucket on 

the door once the concert is over.  

PART TIME SUPPORT VACANCIES AT FULLBROOK! 

We currently have part time vacancies in Learning Support and the LRC. These 

roles may be ideal for somebody from our Fullbrook community who is looking 

for hours that fit around other commitments.  

Please click here to find out more about these roles and for details of how to 

apply.  

  

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607


  

LRC SPOTLIGHT 

This week we have launched our Summer Reading Challenge. This is a tutor group 

challenge and the tutor group from each year group with the highest number of 

books read will win prizes in September. We have suggested some great books to try 

out for some of the trickier genres, these can be found on the Reading For Pleasure 

section of the website. Tutors are being encouraged to take on the challenge too to 

help motivate their group to win! See page 5 for further information. 

SPORT 4 KIDS ACTIVITY CAMPS 

Please see the flyer on page 6 for details of the summer activity camps run by 

Sport 4 Kids at Fullbrook. There are a limited number of free spaces for children 

who receive Free School Meal funding.  

  

 

  

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 4 July 
Year 11 Formal Assembly (early closure for students 

12:30pm) 

Monday 11 July INSET day (school closed to students) 

Monday 18 July Early closure for students (students leave site at 2:15pm) 

Thursday 21 July End of summer term (early finish for students) 

Friday 22 July INSET day (in lieu of Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday) 



  

  



  

 



  

 

https://sport4kids.biz/camp-venues/woking-activity-camp/

